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We are happy to let you know that another trip is being planned for later
this summer. We will be delivering prothetic limbs, braces, and orthotic
supplies to people. We will be finalizing details on the location and dates
soon- check our website for updates!

If you’re already a donor, thank you very much for your support. Your
donation truly makes an impact on the lives of many people in need. When
we are able to provide a prothetic limb to a working father, or a brace for a
young child with special needs/abilites it improves the quality of life not
just for the patient but for their whole family. This allows entire
communities to prosper! Your aid in our efforts to restore the positive
image are truly appreciated.


